
  
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

Subject: Letter of Support for Dr. Ramadan Yousif Mohamed 
 

Dear Dr. Ramadan Yousif Mohamed, 
 
We are writing to express our utmost appreciation for the outstanding support provided by Dr. Ramadan 
Yousif Mohamed of Salahaddin University-Erbil during the planning and implementation of the training 
program under the Agricultural Entrepreneurship Project, funded by BMZ, implemented by AMBERO 
Consulting on behalf of Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ). It is with great 
pleasure that I commend his invaluable contribution and dedication to the success of this endeavor. 
 
Throughout the period from April to November 2023, Dr. Ramadan Yousif Mohamed played a pivotal role 
ensuring the smooth execution and effectiveness of the training programme. His flexibility and guidance 
were highly appreciated by the implementation team. 
 
Once again, we extend our sincerest thanks to Dr. Ramadan Yousif Mohamed for his outstanding support 
and collaboration. We look forward to the opportunity of working together on future projects. 
 
With warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

AMBERO Consulting GmbH 

Westerbachstr. 3 

61476 Kronberg i.Ts. 

Germany 


